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Regulatory Services Committee 
 
Recommendation  
 
The Regulatory Committee recommends to Council that Authority be delegated to the 

Returning Officer, in consultation with the relevant ward members and local election agents, 

to make any necessary amendments to polling places to enable changes to be made at 

short notice should a polling place not be available at the time an election was called. 

 


